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Question #1: Do you happen to have an estimated project value and start date for the 
above noted project yet? Also, is there a bid list (or planholders list) available yet? 
 
Answer: The Opinion of Probable Cost for the Project is $409,719.89.  The project 
has a tentative start date of May 2020. A Mandatory “Pre-Bid” Meeting was held on 
Tuesday December 17, 2019 at 10:00 AM. The list of bidders has been published on 
the Town’s website and distributed to all bidders in attendance. Bidders must have 
been present at “Pre-Bid” Meeting to submit bid.  
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